
From: Kupfer Andres
To: Hextall Eva
Subject: FW: Action 3 from last Wednesday"s session
Date: 03 October 2019 12:00:09

Andres Kupfer

From:  
Sent: 25 June 2019 02:07
To: Kupfer Andres 
Cc:  
Subject: Re: Action 3 from last Wednesday's session
Andres:
I have an update on timing for action item #3 below.
I will be providing timing for the delivery of ROM estimates tomorrow morning (NYC time), not this evening as
 previously communicated.
Best,

On Mon, Jun 24, 2019 at 11:45 AM lyft.com> wrote:

Yes. Confirmed.
Just a heads up, I have a follow up meeting with a key stakeholder this evening at 6:30PM NYC time - so it will
 be EOD my time, perhaps early morning Tuesday London time.
On Mon, Jun 24, 2019 at 11:14 AM Kupfer Andres wrote:

I’d be grateful if you could ensure we complete action 3 below by EOB today.
Thanks and regards,
Andres Kupfer
Senior Project Manager | Technology & Data | Transport for London
14 Pier Walk, 6G1
London, SE10 0ES
Mobile: 
Direct line: 
Actions taken on Wednesday, 19 June:

1. TfL to consider Option 1 once Lyft has provided responses to the GDPR ITT questionnaire for
 Option 1;

2.  to provide a ROM cost estimate for options 2, 3 and 4 and explain in detail the rationale
 behind each option and the assumptions and constraints underpinning them.

3.  to confirm by Monday when the ROM cost estimates (action 2 above) can be delivered;

4.  provide by early next week a date by which the answers to the GDPR ITT questionnaire
 will be provided for each option outlined above;

5.  to consider hosting Option 2 in the UK: either in our data centre or in our AWS
 hosting facility.

***********************************************************************************

The contents of this e-mail and any attached files are confidential. If you have received this email in
 error, please notify us immediately at postmaster@tfl.gov.uk and remove it from your system. If
 received in error, please do not use, disseminate, forward, print or copy this email or its content.
 Transport for London excludes any warranty and any liability as to the quality or accuracy of the
 contents of this email and any attached files.

Transport for London is a statutory corporation whose principal office is at 55 Broadway, London,
 SW1H 0DB. Further information about Transport for London’s subsidiary companies can be found
 on the following link: http://www.tfl.gov.uk/corporate/about-tfl/

Although TfL have scanned this email (including attachments) for viruses, recipients are advised to
 carry out their own virus check before opening any attachments, as TfL accepts no liability for any




